


SOUTH CHRISTIAN IS DEBT FREE!
In addition to having built a new 
school, an 8,500 sq ft shop class has 
been added. And paid for in full.

ENROLLMENT IS GROWING! 
South Christian gained over 30 
students this year and the trend 
continues. The projected enrollment 
is strong and we are grateful.

FAITHFUL STEWARDSHIP
South Christian is financially healthy 
and we want to remain accessible to 
those desiring a Christian education 
on the south side of Kent County.  

AT SOUTH CHRISTIAN HIGH SCHOOL, 
OUR MISSION IS TO EQUIP STUDENTS 

TO LIVE CHRIST-CENTERED LIVES 
AND SERVE GOD TO THEIR 

GREATEST POTENTIAL. 

We strive to reveal to each student 
the purpose that God has built 

into his or her life. 

WE ARE grateful:



big difference“SMALL” PROJECTS

As we continue to grow in the number of students, it is important that we care for our facilities. Safe 

facilities and improved technology in the auditorium advances our mission. 

Stewardship of our facilities is essential for the long-term health and sustainability of our school. 

Establishing a sinking fund ensures we can care for and maintain our physical plant without 

increasing tuition.

“THOUGH IT IS THE 

SMALLEST OF ALL SEEDS, 

YET WHEN IT GROWS, IT IS 

THE LARGEST OF GARDEN 

PLANTS AND BECOMES A 

TREE, SO THAT THE BIRDS 

COME AND PERCH IN 

ITS BRANCHES.”

Matthew 13:32



athletics
(PROJECT ESTIMATE $276,000)

While the school building is new, the athletic 

facilities are 20 years old. It is time to invest 

in them.

•	 Hardwire internet access to soccer, tennis, 

and baseball/softball ($150,000)

•	 Various fencing projects ($50,000) 

•	 Maintenance to lights on soccer field and 

tennis courts ($30,000)

•	 Repair/replace retaining walls in tennis 

facility ($30,000)

•	 Replace baseball scoreboard so it is visible 

in the afternoon sun ($16,600)



auditorium
(PROJECT ESTIMATE $80,000)

When the auditorium was built five years ago 

the lighting was adequate. However, better 

programming will expand new opportunities 

for students.

•	 Lighting upgrade in auditorium to include 

remote controlled lighting ($80,000)

sinking fund
(PROJECT ESTIMATE $343,400)

Establishing this fund will ensure that we can 

cover unexpected, unbudgeted maintenance 

and repairs without having to urgently 

fundraise to cover the need. This will reduce 

the need for putting a large unexpected 

expense on tuition paying parents. 



To ensure the safety of students as well as improve the facilities, please 

consider supporting the “SMALL” PROJECTS big difference campaign. 

“SOUTH CHRISTIAN HAS BEEN BLESSED BY A FAITHFUL COMMUNITY. WE GIVE THANKS AND PRAISE 

TO GOD FOR HIS CONTINUED PROVIDENCE.”  SANDY DOBBS, DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

pray FOR SOUTH CHRISTIAN AND ITS STUDENTS

PLEASE JOIN US IN THESE THREE WAYS:

give
encourage

A SACRIFICIAL GIFT TO THE “SMALL” PROJECTS big difference CAMPAIGN

FAMILY AND FRIENDS TO SUPPORT THE CAMPAIGN

TO MAKE A DONATION ONLINE, VISIT WWW.SCHS.ORG/GIVING/
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